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Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 
Director, Office of Administration 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: OPSB Case No. 14-2300-GA-BNR 
In the Matter of the Construction Notice Application by Columbia 
Gas of Ohio, Inc. for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility 
and Public Need for the Frank Road/ Interstate 71 Mandatory Reloca­
tion Project. 

\, 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On December 22, 2014, Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. ("Columbia") filed a Construc­
tion Notice, pursuant to Ohio Admin. Code 4906-5-02 and 4906-11-02, requesting 
a Certificate of Envirorunental Compatibility and Public Need for a proposed pipe­
line relocation project known as the Frank Road/ Interstate 71 Mandatory Reloca­
tion Project (the "Project"). The Ohio Power Siting Board Staff issued its report on 
January 20,2015, recommending automatic approval of Columbia's application in 
this proceeding on February 3, 2015, without conditions. 

Pursuant to Ohio Admin. Code 4906-5-02(A)(5), Columbia is providing notice to 
the Ohio Power Siting Board that Columbia anticipates beginning construction on 
the Project on June 1, 2015. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Stephen B. Seiple 
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